
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are excited to announce that Escape the Rock Wrestling has partnered 
with North Penn Girls Wrestling to bring you the Escape the Rock Girls 
Wrestling Tournament, that will take place on Saturday, December 13th, 
and Sunday, December 14th at North Penn High School in Lansdale, PA. 
This event has been the North Penn Girls Tournament for the past 4 years. 
We are now looking to make it a national level competition. This will be a 
PIAA and NFHS sanctioned event for high school varsity wrestlers. 
 
We are offering teams that attended last season’s North Penn Girls 
Wrestling Tournament the first opportunity to enter. They must commit by 
Monday, May 5th to secure their spot. We are now accepting applications 
for additional team entries. Applications need to be submitted by June 30. 
After that we will evaluate all applications and send out email invites. 
 
If you want to apply for entry, you can do so at the following link 
 
http://www.escapetherock.org/application-girls-tournament.html 
 
After If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  
 
Rich O'Neill                                        Ed Evans  
oneillrj@npenn.org                        etrcrs@aol.com 
267-446-8274                                   267-566-3033 
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